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Archbishop Khajag Barsamian, Primate
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Mr. Kaiser Boyajian, Parish Council Chairman
Holy Resurrection Armenian Church

P.O.Box 143,

South Milwaukee, WI 53172

Dear Mr. Boyajan:

Following a comprchensive review and discussion of your Annual Assembly held on
February 7, 1999, the Diocesan Council at its meeting of Friday, March 19, 1999
concluded that it cannot ratify the Assembly not approve any of its decisions.

The Diocesan Council is fully cognizant of your parish’s situation and is willing to
accommodate your needs. However, the minimum guidelines of the Diocesan Bylaws
must be observed and the Parish Assembly must have a semblance of formality.

The Diocesan Council has asked two of its members; Father Yeprem Kelegian and Oscar
Tatosian, to communicate with you and guide you in convening a new Parish Assembly

that could be approved by the Diocesan Council.

In the meanwhile, the old Parish Council should continue in office.

A /74/4___

Simon \/. Balian
Executive Director

c.c. .~ Father Yeprem Kelegian
Oscar Tatosian
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